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Who: The Kentucky Association of Blind Athletes (KABA) 
What: FIELD DAY 

When: Tuesday May 18 from, 1:00 p.m. to 5:00 p.m.
Where: The Kentucky School for the Blind 

(1867 Frankfort Ave)

We would like to invite all JCPS students who are blind/ visually impaired to this fun-filled event. The Kentucky Association of Blind Athletes is a non-profit organization that educates and encourages the importance and appreciation of sports and physical fitness for blind and visually impaired adults and youth in Kentucky. 
The activities that students can participate in are kickball, corn hole, goalball and water games. Snacks and drinks will also be provided. We hope to have a great turnout and would really appreciate your help in getting the word out to these students. If you have any questions or would like more information, please feel free to visit the Kentucky Association of Blind Athletes at online at www.kaba-online.org. or contact Kenny Jones, Executive Director, at 897-1583, ext. 258.  
